CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 09, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06244-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 8:37 AM

To: ‘Liz Nonnenmacher'

Subject: RE: Proposed FP&LL rate hike

Dear Ms. Nonnenmacher,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Liz Nonnenmacher [mailto:liznonnenmacher@hotmail.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 11:08 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Fw: Proposed FP&L rate hike

On my message below, | forgot to include Docket # 160021-E1. Thank you!

From: Liz Nonnenmacher <liznonnenmacher@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 8, 2016 11:06 PM

To: clerk@psc.state.fl.us

Subject: Proposed FP&L rate hike

| oppose the proposed FP&L rate hike, which will mainly increase the wealth of the FP&L investors and harm
low to middle income residents like myself. | can barely afford my expenses already. | do not, for example,
have a TV provider, because cable and dish satellite are too expensive. | rely on an Antenna, which is
unreliable under certain weather conditions. Will | soon have to do without electricity as well? Like many
Americans, | am approaching retirement age with little retirement savings. Something has got to give, and |
think wealthy investors can do with a little less so that others can have a minimally comfortable life.

Best Regards,
Elizabeth Nonnenmacher
1348 Par Ave
Ormond Beach, FL 32174
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